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21st May 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of the music curriculum, the Year 5 children have been learning to play the Ukulele through Barnsley 
Music Service. As a celebration of their learning, we have been invited to take part in a music festival at the 
Metrodome on the morning of: 
 

Thursday 26th June, 9:45 – 12:00 
 
Children will arrive by coach and need to arrive in school at the normal time and then will have lunch as normal at 
school upon our return. They will need to wear school uniform for the event and must ensure that they have their 
instrument in school that day.  
 
To ensure that your child can attend, please give consent by Monday 16th June via Schoolcomms (free item under 
the payments section). 
 
Parents are invited to attend the festival which starts at 10:30am. Tickets can be bought on the door for £5 each 
and can be paid with cash or card.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Wainwright and Mr Houghton 
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